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Dear brethren,

Martin has sent your greetings to me; and thank you for remembering me in your prayers.
We are in a lockdown here in Uganda. I have also heard of many sad reports of death in your country and we are praying for
you.

Last month I did 10 radio ministries; and since the lockdown I have not ceased walking on our village streets from 6:30 am to
7pm with breaks for lunch and rest. The response if wonderful. People are getting saved when I preach on radio.

Continue in the Lord's work

Leonard.


